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Friday 29th November 

Arrangements for the end of term 2 

Dear parents and carers,  

I am writing to inform you that on the last day of term the school will close at the 

slightly earlier time of 1:15pm on Friday 20th December. The children will have lunch in 

school and be registered as usual at 1.00pm. You will then be able to collect your 

children in the usual way at 1.15pm. The gates will be open from 1:05pm. There is no 

change to Nursery arrangements.  

 

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and usually walks home independently from school, we will 

assume that this will remain the case unless we hear otherwise from you. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school via 

office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

 

The children are straight back after the Christmas holidays for term 3 on Monday 6th 

January.  

 

Remaining INSET days for this year  

Friday 7th March    Monday 21st July   Tuesday 22nd July  

 

All INSET days for this academic year have now been set. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Matt Doody    Abbie Thomas 

Headteacher   Chair of Governors 
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